Bailey Jr. Beta (lub Members and Families:

We need HELP! We specifically need everybody

Elementary by sending in BOOKS. We want to share books with others by hiding them around our town in Ziploc bags, with a special message from Beta (lub. We want to share the love for reading and opportunity to read by giving away books. If you have any new or gently used children's books that you are willing to donate, please send them to Mrs.

Adkins ASAP. She will lead our Beta group in packing the Ziploc bags and messages at our February meeting, so we need to collect as many books as we can.

Thank you so much for your support!

Mrs. Adkins & your Bailey Jr Beta (lub